
To,
Prof. Gururaj Hatti,

Department of Mechanical Engineering,

Karnatak Law Soceity's Vishwanathrao Deshpande Institute of Technology,

Udyog Vidya Nagar, Dandeli Road, Haliyal – 581329, Karnataka

Subject       :  Letter of appreciation-Reg.

Reference   : One week FDP on Moodle- Learning Management System in 

association with IIT Bombay-ST. 

Dear Prof. Gururaj Hatti,

On behalf of the IIT Bombay-ST Team, I would like to take this opportunity to thank

you for being the Convenor of One week Faculty Development Program (FDP) on

‘Moodle-learning  Management  System’,  organized  by  Karnatak Law  Soceity's

Vishwanathrao Deshpande Institute of Technology, Haliyal  in association of IIT

Bombay-ST from  4-5-2020 to 8-5-2020. The FDP was a grand success over 2150+

registrations across the country and was appreciated by the participants.

The  way  of  organizing  FDP  from  Brochure  preparation  to  Examination

conduction was really appreciated for your fully hard work and dedication. Looking

forward to playing an active role in future events in association with IITB-ST.


